
From: Helena, Shanice (DOS) <Shanice.Helena@dos.ny.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 3:29 PM 
To: Elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: re: Commission on Prosecutorial Conduct's April 10, 2024 issue 
 
Hi Elena, 
 
I sent your information to our Committee on Open Government (COOG) office, and to some of the staff 
in General Counsel, and all agreed that you should be directed to CPC, (Commission on Prosecutorial 
Conduct. 
 
You can email them at info@cpc.ny.gov or visit their website using the following link: 
https://www.ny.gov/new-york-state-commission-prosecutorial-conduct . 
 
Unfortunately, this was the most information I could find on your behalf. If you have any questions or 
further concerns, you can contact COOG’s mainline at 518-474-2518 and see if they can forward you 
other information. 
 
I hope this was helpful. 
 
Shanice Helena 
Administrative Assistant 1 
 
Office of General Counsel 
One Commerce Plaza  
99 Washington Avenue, 11th Floor 
Albany, N.Y. 12231 
(518 ) 474-6740 | Shanice.Helena@dos.ny.gov  
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